
Tree Commission 06/05/24 
Minutes Excerpt 

 
New Business:   
Commissioner Butler has resigned due to other commitments and spending more time away from 
the City.  We thank him for his years of service and wish him well in his future endeavors. 
 
Christina Pitts has applied to join the Commission. She attended the meeting and answered our 
questions.  Andrews moved that we recommend Christina to the Mayor for appointment to our 
open seat.  Galbo seconded the motion and it was approved by the following vote: 
Yes:  9    No:  0     Absent: 2 
 
Motion by Gaskin, seconded by Rennpage to immediately certify the above recommendation 
passed by the following vote: 
Yes:  9     No:  0     Absent: 2 
 


